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Consolidation  
 
Further to its announcement dated 8 January 2014, African Petroleum Corporation Limited (NSX: 
AOQ) (African Petroleum or Company) advises that its shares are trading on an ex-consolidation 
basis from 22 January 2014.    

Security holders will be sent a new holding statement indicating the new number of securities they 
hold on post-consolidation basis on or about 3 February 2014. 
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